
Celebrating the 800th Anniversary of 
The Canticle of the Creatures

Wednesday, June 4–Saturday, June 7, 2025
VITERBO UNIVERSITY  |  LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN

Viterbo University will host the 2025 AFCU Symposium in beautiful 
La Crosse, Wisconsin.

The 2025 AFCU Symposium invites you to celebrate the profound and 
enduring legacy of St. Francis’ Canticle of the Creatures. This year’s 
conference will focus on the concepts of stewardship, service, and 
peacemaking as they relate to our own care of the environment, its 
creatures, and each other. 

We invite proposals for break-out sessions and poster presentations 
that examine the themes from Canticle of the Creatures in various 
ways, from theoretical to practical, and that encourage rich 
discussions of the educational and social applications in both 
curricular and co-curricular areas on participants’ respective 
campuses.

Please join us in honoring the beauty and wisdom of St. Francis’ 
vision and help us explore the ways these timeless ideas can inspire 
and transform our educational communities.

AFCU Symposium 2025

www.viterbo.edu

Scan the code for 
more information, 
to submit a proposal 
now, or to register 
starting Jan. 6, 2025.


